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OSSD SCHEDULE CHANGES DUE TO 
HURRICANE ZETA 

 
OCEAN SPRINGS, MS (OSSD) -- Ocean Springs School District will operate on a 60 percent               

day schedule on Wednesday (10/28), and a ​tentative 2-hour delayed start schedule Thursday             

(10/29) as Hurricane Zeta impacts coastal Mississippi. The district is scheduled to resume             

normal in-person operations on Friday, October 30th. All after school activities are cancelled for              

Wednesday, October 28th.  
 
OSSD administration will evaluate road conditions on Thursday morning and will           

communicate any changes regarding a full cancellation or 2-hour delayed start by 6 a.m.  
 
Students who are uncomfortable with attending school in-person on Thursday may attend            

virtually by logging into their teacher’s google classroom from home. Our teachers have             

prepared lessons for at-home instruction and information will be provided to your student prior to               

dismissal on Wednesday.  
 

Oak Park Pre-K will be closed on Wednesday and Thursday. 
 

For more information, visit our website at ​ossdms.org​.  
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